
SERVICE BULLETIN 

Number 20180514 

Date 07/06/2017 

 

Title: Replacing OEM contactor on AFD420 and AFD930 

Models effected:  AFD420 and AFD930 

 

Reason: The EOM contactor is not available in Australia. The Double throw contactor used can be replaced by 
a 30amp relay that is available from most refrigeration wholesalers. The one used in the example below can be 
purchased from Actrol 

 

 

 

 
ABN: 55 051 202 067 

Head Office 
Unit 1/35 Rimfire Drive 

Hallam, VIC 3803 
Phone:  03 8786 3570 
Fax: 07 5462 8396  
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